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Junior Program 

Barb Hundley organizes all the volunteers that come out to help during the sessions.      A 

big thank you to those members who come out to mentor these enthusiastic new curlers.  

The Club’s revamped Junior Program started in November 2023 and finishes at the 

beginning of March. Thanks goes to coaches Chayla Bennett and Linden Slack for their 

organization of the program which hosts 22 junior curlers between the ages of 8 and 15. 

Thursday afternoons the youth watch an instructional video and then head onto the ice to 

practice a new skill and have some fun.   
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For the Curl BC 50/50 draws, member facilities and affiliated organizations receive 40% of all sales credited to 

them by the purchaser.  When you are purchasing your tickets, be sure to select “Vancouver Island – Central 

Coast” for the group and then “Powell River Curling Club” so that our club will be credited for the purchase. 

 

Curl BC 50/50 

2023-24 Season Draw Dates & Winners 

 
• October 15th, 2023 –   Winner: Kathy Arnold, $4,810 

• November 15th, 2023 –  Winner: Alan Jackson, $16,670 

• December 15th, 2023 –   Winner: Cylas Espe, $18,570 

• January 15th, 2024 –   Winner: Sharon Taylor, $12,230 

 

There are two more draws left this season, February 15th and March 15th, so if you want to purchase 

tickets, follow the link below. 

Curl BC Monthly 50/50 - Jan 16 to Feb 15 2024 | Rafflebox 

https://www.rafflebox.ca/raffle/curl-bc
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When is it the point of no return for delivering a rock?  

Well, if a player wishes to recommence the delivery of their rock, the player may do so providing the 
stone has not reached the nearer tee line, once over the tee line the rock is considered delivered. 

 

The 2024 Rock of the Ages Mixed Bonspiel 
February 9-11, 2024 is full! 

Dress in your favorite Rock Era Clothing   

Sign Up for dinner by contacting info@powellrivercurling.gc.ca 

Come out and watch some great curling and cheer on your 

friends. 

There are a  limited number of tickets available for the 

Dinner on Saturday night for  $30. After dinner, join in on the 

fun with Karaoke and a dance party. 

Rock Delivery 

The stone needs to be released before it reaches the hog 
line at the delivering end. This applies for both slide or stick 

delivery of stones. If a team declares its own violation of releasing after the hog line, the non-offending 
team shall remove the stone just delivered from play and replace all affected stones as close as possible 
to their original positions. The non-offending team may also advise when a violation has occurred. 

mailto:info@powellrivercurling.gc.ca
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Powell River Kings staff have reached out with a great offer,  

for February 24, 2024, which coincides with Curling Day in Canada.   
 

Staff are offering to members of the Powell River Curling Club the opportunity to attend 

the game for FREE!  

Please respond to the email address below if you are interested in receiving tickets to the 

game against, the Alberni Valley Bulldogs. Interested members will have tickets put aside 

at the Will Call (front desk) for pick up at the game.  

Please note, tickets are available to Curling Club members and members of their 

immediate families only!  

To show their support for the curling community and in honour of Curling Day in Canada, 

there will be a curling-themed game during one of the intermissions. 

 

Members simply need to indicate how many tickets they 

need put aside for them at the Will Call desk under the 

name “Powell River Curling Club”  

Please email your interest and the number of tickets you 

need for the game to:  info@powellrivercurling.com 

 

Go Kings Go! 

Complimentary ticket offer – For the Powell River Kings  

mailto:info@powellrivercurling.com
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#CurlingDayinCanada 

ABOUT CDIC 
The annual Canada-wide curling community continues to find innovative and creative ways, to remain 
engaged and connected, and to support each other, both on and off the ice. Everywhere you look in the sport 
of curling you will find athletes, coaches, volunteers and fans who embrace and value the life-long 
connections made possible through our sport. 

That’s something to celebrate! 

To find out more about the celebrations 
that are taking place across the country 
on February 24, 2024 Check out : 

Home - Curling Day In Canada 

Congratulations! 

The Jared Wannamaker Memorial Open Spiel 
was held January 19-21, 2024 at the Gibson 

Curling Club.  
Members of the Powell River Curling Club 

were amongst the winning teams.   

Congratulations to Dwayne Uyede who played 
on the Meyer  team who won the A Event  

 Congratulations to the Pagani 
Team who won the C Event.  

https://www.curlingdayincanada.ca/
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From the Editors Desk 

Hope you enjoyed reading this latest Newsletter.   

As always, if you have any Feedback, news or photos that would be of interest to Club Members,   

please contact me, Stephanie Tinker at communication@powellrivercurling.ca 

Once again the club was open for family fun play and many thanks to Chris 

Hearder for taking care of the ice, Shirley Court for opening up the club 

and Barb Hundley for providing coaching to some of the new curlers.    

Volunteers are what help to keep our club and events running smoothly, so 
hats off to the folks that have stepped up to help make our club and events 
extra special: 

Many thanks to Barb Bombardir for organizing the dinner, food truck and 
décor for the Wild West Spiel along with helpers, Dawn Adaszynski, Ina Shoemaker, and Marlene Hall. 
Shirley Court for organizing the prize table, Rhonda Raimondo and Marian DeVita for Measuring Arms 
and Ian Tinker for photographing the event. 

Thanks to John McLean, Bill Hunter and Chris Hearder for their response over the Christmas Break 
following the Power Outage: making sure we had a rink to return to in the New Year. 

mailto:communication@powellrivercurling.ca
mailto:communication@powellrivercurling.ca

